
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

24th November 2023 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Thank you so much for all your support today with our ‘Bring a Bottle Competition’ – the wining house was MARS. As 

always, I am overwhelmed by your generosity – you donated 504 bottles! 

Next week is the start of all of our seasonal festivities and I will send another letter out on Monday detailing all the 

Christmas Information that you will need.  
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Thyroan JH 

Class 2 Evie W 

Class 3 Donald A 

Class 4 Alaska S 

Class 5 Karim T 

Class 6 Harleen K 

Class 7 Isla W 

Class 8 Elijah J 

Class 9 Jensen M 

Class 10 Isabel C 

Class 11 Armaan K 

Class 12 Benjamin S 

Class 13 Jaskaran SG 

Class 14 Millie M 

Celebrating our Children 

Positive behaviour for Learning is what we 

have here at Eastfield. We are always looking 

for those children doing the right thing. We 

recognise and reward our children through: 

• Recognition Boards 

• Star of the Week 

• Positive Noticing Day 

• Merit Awards 

• House points 

• Positions of responsibility  

• Positive phone calls home  

• Representing the school in team 

sports and events 

• Pupil of the Term 

• Pen Licenses   

  

Dates for your diary 

Friday 1st December – Winter Fair (4:30-6:30pm) 

Monday 4th December – INSET day, school closed to children. 

Friday 8th December – Class 12 assembly to parents 9:30am  

Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day / Christmas parties / 

Christmas Lunch  

Tuesday 19th December – Early phase (Class 1,2,3,4 only) Christmas 

Concert at St Matthew’s Church (parents invited) 10:45am  

Friday 22nd December – Break up for Christmas 1:30pm  

 

 

 
Winter Raffle Tickets – On Thursday, we will be sending raffle 

tickets home for you to sell please. We are sending one book of 

5 raffle tickets to each child (50p per ticket or £2.50 per 

book). We have lots of prizes for you to win including Cash, 

Vouchers, luxury food hamper, gift sets etc.  

All monies raised by the raffle are used so that enrichment 

classroom workshops are all free of charge to pupils and 

parents.  

If you would like to enter the raffle, then please rip off the 

ticket stub and fill in your details (name and phone number) so 

that we can contact you if you win. Please keep the main grey 

part of the ticket, as it has your number on.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Send in the ticket stubs, with the money to the main office or 

to your child’s teacher.  

 

       

LOOK OUT FOR A CHRISTMAS 

ARRANGEMENTS LETTER  

ON MONDAY 

WINTER FAIR – Friday 1st December 

Please join us next Friday for our Winter Fair  

– 50p entry for adults, free for children.  

Food and refreshments are available.  

Please bring coins wherever possible (rather than notes), 

as we have limited change. 

 

Next week is ‘week 3’ on our dinner menu.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  
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